
2017 AFAANZ Conference
Call For Papers

2-4 July, Adelaide, Australia

This is the first call for papers for the 2017 AFAANZ Conference to be held in Adelaide, Australia.

Papers are invited in the broad areas of accounting, finance, auditing, corporate governance, accounting 
information systems, accounting education, ethics, corporate social responsibility, tax and related topics. 
Papers should conform to the style and format of Accounting and Finance, the journal of AFAANZ. All 
papers will be subject to blind peer review so please ensure that there are no author details mentioned 
in your paper.

We would like to encourage young researchers and those who are not members of AFAANZ to consider 
submitting a paper so that they can experience the benefits of attending the conference. AFAANZ is 
devoted to a very broad sphere of accounting and finance research and we welcome innovative research
approaches as well as those that are well established. Advantages of attending the conference include 
the opportunity to network with colleagues including many leading researchers in the accounting and 
finance disciplines as well as developing research ideas from the plenary speakers and the many other 
papers presented. AFAANZ encourages new and developing researchers to attend the conference. This 
year again, we will extend a discount to first time AFAANZ conference attendees and full time higher 
degree research students.

SPEAKERS: The three plenary speakers at the conference will be:
- Professor Steven Cahan, The University of Auckland
- Professor Doug Foster, The University of Sydney
- Professor April Klein, New York University

PAPER SUBMISSION PROCEDURE: Further details regarding the submission of papers will be made 
available on the AFAANZ website at http://www.afaanz.org/conferences. Papers are able to be 
submitted at http://www.afaanz.org/openconf/2017/openconf.php

SUBMISSION DATE: Papers must be submitted by Sunday, 19 February 2017, 5pm Australian Eastern 
Daylight Standard Time. Late submissions will NOT be accepted under any circumstances so please allow 
adequate time to complete the online submission process.

NOTIFICATION: Email notification of the outcome of submissions is expected to be sent to the 
submitting author by mid-April 2017.

FURTHER INFORMATION: Any enquiries regarding the submission process for papers may be directed to:
Dr Andrew Jackson and Professor Charl de Villiers at chair@afaanz.org


